
                                                                                Events 

BOBBIE NOONAN’S IS 
GOING GREEN 
THIS SPRING! 

 
 

In collaboration with Earth Day, Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care is pleased to 
announce that we are going digital, effective April 24th, 2017. 
 
Printed classroom newsletters were a weekly staple for parents who emptied 
their student’s backpack or files at the end of the day.  Moving forward, all 
school related information, including weekly lunch menus and weekly and 
monthly newsletters will be uploaded to the new and improved Bobbie 
Noonan’s website:  www.bobbienoonans.com/alsip/ 

 
We strongly encourage all families to visit the website as soon as possible so 
they can familiarize themselves with its contents.  If there are any questions, 
feel free to contact us. 
   
        

Have you signed up for 
reminders from us on the 
Remind App yet? 
 
            Remind 

 

http://www.bobbienoonans.com/alsip/


Parents’ Day 
May 8 – 1’s 

  May 9 – 2’s 
  May 10 & 11 – 3’s 

 
 

VPK Graduation 
Thurs., May 11th 
6:30 – 8:30 p.m. 
(Pelican Elementary Cafetorium) 



 

May 26 – Last Day VPK 
 

May 29 – School Closed 
       (Memorial Day) 
 
 

Last day for Pre-School 
June 2nd 

 


